
 

July 26, 2016 

Special Meeting 

 

 The Deuel County Commissioners met in special session on Tuesday July 26 at 

9:00 a.m. in the Commission Room of the Courthouse with Chairman Dumke presiding.  

Those present were Commissioners Dumke, Jaeger, DeJong, Rhody and Pederson.  Also 

present was Auditor Pam Lynde.  The meeting opened with prayer and the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  1) Rhody moved, seconded by Pederson to approve the agenda as presented.  

All voted yes and the motion carried. 

Work on 2017 Budget, Health Insurance  

 The Commissioners and Auditor worked on the requests and funding sources for 

the proposed 2017 budget.  Health insurance and rates for 2017 were discussed. 

2) Jaeger moved, seconded by DeJong to approve and publish the provisional 

budget for 2017 and notice of hearing to be held September 6 at 10:00 a.m.  All voted yes 

and the motion carried.  

Homeland Security Grant, Trees Courthouse Lawn 

 Deputy Borg withdrew the application of Homeland Security Grant for a drone 

because of the many requirements that go with the purchase of a drone.  He has applied to 

purchase two FLIRs at a cost of $3499.99 each.  3) Rhody moved, seconded by Pederson 

to approve the Homeland Security Grant application for two FLIR cameras.  All voted 

yes and the motion carried. 

 Several trees on the courthouse lawn need to be trimmed.  Pete Dumke will take 

care of securing someone to do the work.  

Adjournment  
 There being no further business, DeJong moved, seconded by Pederson to 

adjourn. 

       ____________________________  

       DeAnne Dumke, Chairman 

       Deuel County Commission 
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